
THEIR FUTURE



If you have questions on this or any other state issue, contact Assemblyman 
Blankenbush at
40 Franklin Street, Suite 2, Carthage, NY 13619 ∙ (315) 493-3909 ∙ 
blankenbushk@assembly.state.ny.us

New York City politicians have 
cut millions from upstate schools. 
Our children deserve the 
funding necessary to help 
them succeed. Last year, 
Assemblyman Ken Blankenbush 
fought to restore $600 million. 
This year, it is only fair that we 
secure the rest.

Securing these funds will: 
-	 Help schools retain talented 

teachers
-	 Equip our classrooms with 

needed resources
-	 Protect art, music and athletic 

programs
-	 Preserve after-school programs
-	 Control our school taxes

Investing In Their Future.


